Dankschreiben von Geng Zunfang (Maggie)

Director of Foreign Affairs Division – Anhui Provincial Education Department

Von: 孙朝霞 [mailto:sunzhaoxia72@hotmail.com]
Gesendet: Freitag, 9. Oktober 2009 10:22

An: Egbert Angrick Betreff: Letter of Thanks

搜索本应是快乐的,不是么? 快乐搜索,有问必应!微软隆重推出! 立即试用!

Letter of Thanks

Dear Mr. Angrick,

I am writing this letter to say thanks for your warm hospitality accorded to the annui vocational education delegation during their recent visit to your beautiful country. They spent a really good time in Germany. With your help, the teachers got the chance to enter the German enterprises, the teaching vocational schools and the classes of BBS1 to feel the difference between the two countries of vocational education concept and mode. All of them have benefited a lot from this journey!

The enthusiastic friends, unique flavor food and beautiful scenery of Germany left the members of the delegation a deep impression. Here, I'd like to express gratitude for you and your colleagues presented the warm and friendly support and considerate arrangements during the period!

I'm looking forward to your visit to China once again when I will be able to pay back some of the hospitality they received during their memorable stay in your beautiful country. With kind personal regards,

Faithfully yours

Maggie